
April 22, 2020

Town surveys business community about COVID-19 effects

The Town of Vienna economic development office, in partnership with the Town 
Business Liaison Committee and Vienna Business Association, is conducting a survey 
to better understand the impact of COVID-19 on the Vienna business community. The 
survey can be found at viennava.gov/covidbizsurvey.

The survey asks business owners a variety of questions about COVID-19’s effects on 
staff, rent payments, responsive creative actions, and more. Survey responses will be 
shared with Town staff and Councilmembers and will help inform strategies that may 
lead to relief programs for businesses in Vienna.

Please note that individual responses will not be published.

The survey will take at least 10 minutes to complete and should be completed in one 
sitting by an employer (owner or executive staff member). The survey deadline is May 
15. Questions? Email natalie.monkou@viennava.gov.
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